Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
Water Control Structure Underwater Inspection project

The District has issued Request for Qualification (RFQ) No. 27975 relating to the Water Control Structure Underwater Inspection project. The District’s Evaluation Committee for this RFQ will meet at District headquarters at 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177, at 11:00 a.m. on July 10, 2014, for follow-up negotiations with the top-ranked respondent. Special accommodations for disabilities may be requested through Wendy Cox, Procurement Program Manager, by contacting her at wcox@sjrwmd.com or by calling 1(800)955-8771 (TTY), at least five business days before the date needed.
